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PRODUCT RECALL
APPLETISER 6-PACK OF 250ml CANS
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We are recalling a very small number of multipacks of Appletiser
6 x 250ml cans due to the presence of an elevated level of chlorate in
the product.

The cans impacted are identified by a production code printed on
their base — which will be from 328 GE to 338 GE — and best before
dates of 30 November 2025 and 31 December 2025.

No other Appletiser products are affected by this issue.

If you have any of these cans, please do not drink them. Instead, call
0800 227711 and a member of our team will be able to help.

The quality and safety of our products is our top priority. We're sorry
that, on this occasion, a small number of our products have not met
our high standards.



